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On the 4th March we visited Bromborough police station.   
We split into two groups and were shown around the 
various parts, we sat in the cells, were shown the riot 
mini bus and were fascinated by the cage at the back of 
the bus, and the riot shields.   
 

 
 
 
 
Then we were shown the Police car, operated the flashing 
lights and siren and most of us wanted to sit in the driving seat 
of both the riot bus and the car.  Some of us were handcuffed 
which we thought was great fun.   
 

 
 
Finally we all had our finger prints taken, including our Beaver 
mascot Nibbles.  
 
 
The following week we made our mums a card for Mothers Day, in the shape of a blouse. 
These were made in different coloured card and they looked very effective. 

 
We have had a St Patrick’s night where we made Irish 
neckerchiefs from green crape paper with shamrock 
Woggles.  We played a game called Leprechaun’s crook, 
and had Coca cola and pretended that it was Guinness.   
 

The following week we joined in with the group Easter Fair, where we had a homemade cake 
stall.  

Activities in April – not to be missed 
 
 
 

 

CPR Training 
Thursday 15th April 

Visit to St Bart’s 
Thursday 22nd April 

St George’s Day 
Sunday 25th April 

 

 


